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May 30, 2024

Honorable City Council
C/0 City of Palo Alto
250 Hamilton Avenue
Palo Alto, CA 94301

RE: Review of 2025-2029 ProposedCapital Improvement Plan (CIP)

The Planning and Transportation Commission (PTC) reviewed the 2025-2029 proposed Capital
Improvement Plan on Wednesday, May 29, 2024. The PTC determined that the 16 new Capital
Improvement Projects included in the 20252029 Capital Budget are consistent with the
adopted Comprehensive Plan and recommended forwarding this finding to the City Council
and Finance Committee.

Commissioner Summa made the motion and it was seconded by Commissioner Reckdahl. The
motion was approved by a vote of 7-0. The recommendation included adding to CIP project #5
(Gas Line Repair at Arastradero Creek (GS25001) the Comprehensive Plan Program $1.13.4
which is, “Enhance the safety of City-owned natural gas pipeline operations. Work with
customers, public safety officials and industry leaders to ensure the safe delivery of natural gas
throughout the service area. Provide safety information to all residents on City-owned natural
gas distribution pipelines.”

Respectfully submitted
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pryna Lnang, Chair

Planning and Transportation Commission





